

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 7th January 2022

Happy New Year

We trust you have all enjoyed the Christmas break although we know that some of our families haven't got off to a good start this year due to Covid. We hope they are all soon back to good health and that it doesn't continue to spread through our community.

It is lovely to see the children back in school. They are very enthusiastic and keen to learn and many have been telling us about their Christmas festivities, presents and adventures. We are now looking forward to an exciting new term ahead with lots going on. Fingers crossed we can proceed with all or at least most of our plans.



If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing abuse or neglect please contact:

Children's Social Care - Duty and Advice Team: 01484 456848

For more information about safeguarding children visit: www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are: Maggie Walker and Marina Davis Contact No: 01484 609818

Email: head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk
or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Applications to School Admissions

A reminder that all applications for a place at school, whether it be for Reception, Middle or Junior School for next September must be made online.

Please don't miss the deadline of 15th January 2022.

www.kirklees.gov.uk/addmissions

Please think before you park

There have been numerous complaints raised with regards to unsafe parking outside of the school. Please be mindful when parking for school drop off and pick up. The Police and Kirklees Council constantly monitor the situation. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school.

Please note that if school was to close, due to either snow or an emergency ie boiler failure, a text message will be sent to advise.

These events are, fortunately, not very frequent but I'm sure you will recall the difficult weather conditions that we had last January & February. They proved challenging for many of us.

